
From: Terri Bennett   
Sent: November-16-13 8:47 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Proposed OPG Increase for Hydro 
 
Good Evening, 
 
Just a note to say how disgusted I am with reference to the proposed increase in hydro costs 
that OPG wish to impose on us poor Ontarians.  When is enough going to be enough?!?!?  A lot 
of people, especially us seniors are on fixed incomes and we just can no longer afford these 
exorbitant increases.  We already pay the most per kilowatt hour of any other province in 
Canada!  We all try to conserve energy, but then it seems we are punished by doing so………we 
sure don’t feel very good when we pay such high prices and then when there is excess 
energy/hydro that we can use, the powers that be don’t give it away, but pay millions of 
dollars  to others to take it.  Talk about adding insult to injury!  And, do we really need to put 
any more money into nuclear energy plants?  Millions are  being spent on the solar energy 
farms and the “Wind Mill” things. 
 
When is all the gouging going to stop, and when are Ontario residents ever going to be given a 
break? 
 
Teresa Bennett 

 
 
 
 
Sent from Windows Mail 
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